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Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers  
 

Leavers Hoodies 

We are currently setting up the order for the year 6 leavers hoodies for 2024. (See 

example picture of last year’s hoodie)  

These will be supplied by Price and Buckland, at a cost of £14.50 each. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like a hoodie for your child, please make payment via Parentpay and email or return this 

letter to the office with your child’s name and the size request by Friday 15th March 2024 at the latest.  

Any orders received after this date cannot be guaranteed as the hoodies are made to order, the cost 

of ordering an individual hoodie will be significantly more.  We cannot order a hoodie without the 

payment being made. 

Childs name: ……………………………………….     Size required: …………………………………… 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mrs Sophia Koiston 

Headteacher         

mailto:office@centralschool-chichester.org.uk

